
 

 

HPHC-EUME Region, Concerned People: Reconcile, Love and Unite 
 
Donna Martijn 
August 18, 2020 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters of the HPHC-EUME Region, 
 
We the Committee of "The Concerned People Initiative" would like to invite you to our follow up Zoom 
meeting on Thursday 20th August at 7pm BST (8.00 PM CET). We believe that HP is calling and needs 
all members under the umbrella of the HPHC to work towards reconciliation, love and unity amongst the 
people of the world. 
 
In this Zoom we would like to share with you about "Our Way Forward", which involves our Plans of 
Action and Methods of Approach. We also thank you for your supportive understanding shown when we 
chose to postpone the intended Zoom of 7th August in light of the preparations and focus for the Rally of 
Hope. 
 
We were delighted that way over 100 participants joined us for the "Kick off Zoom" meeting on the 9th 
July 2020, and we were truly grateful not only for the presence of our Regional Chair and the Regional 
Leaders but also for the wonderful words of encouragement that they offered. 
 
If you did not join the "Kick off Zoom" but would like to watch the recording, then you can watch it here: 
 
In case you are hearing of our initiative for the first time and would like some background info, then 
please read the introduction letter below that was sent out to members for the "Kick off Zoom" (dates 
changed). 
 

 
 
Introduction Letter to Members 
 
If you would like to be part of the Zoom meeting on Thursday 20th August, then please register by filling 
in this form: 
 

 
 
If you have already registered with us for the first "Kick off Zoom", then you don't need to register again. 
The link will be sent to you directly before the weekend. Please remember to check your spam or 
advertisement box as it might end up there. 
 
For any suggestion or question please, contact us at the following address: info@ concernedpeople,org 
 
Looking forward to seeing you! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Donna Martijn 
On behalf of the Concerned People Committee 
Concerned People Committee: 
 



 

 

 
 
Invitation to Online Launch via Zoom 

 

Thursday 9th July at 7pm BST 

 

 
 
Four blessed couples from across Europe have come together to form a committee called Concerned 
People. 
 
A member of our Holy Community in the Netherlands, Donna Martijn – originally from Guyana in South 
America – has been receiving inspiration and guidance concerning a deeper need for reconciliation 
between our black and white brothers and sisters. She realised that what we do or don't do as members 
has an impact in the Spirit World and on earth. Therefore, the Concerned People committee feels the need 
for members to meet each other, talk about our challenges, discuss historical issues, rivalries and 
resentments with the main objective to reconcile, unite and love. 
 
Let us discuss, resolve, unite, love and go forward together as sons and daughters of Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents. 
 
Concerned People – Invitation Letter 
 
An online launch of this new initiative will take place on Thursday 9th July at 7pm BST (8pm CET). 
 

Long-Term Goal: Reconcile broader enemy relationships 
 
Mid-Term Goal: Reconcile the relationship between Black and White people centred on our 
members 
 
Short-Term Goal: Reconcile the relationship between Black people centred on our members 

 
If you have questions or suggestions, please feel free to send an email to: info@ concernedpeople,org 
 
 
 


